
IMPORTANT!!  Now is the time for all employees to look over 
their checks carefully to make sure all deductions (including 
those for DEFERRED PAY, TSA’s, etc.) a e shown correctly. 

REMINDER 
 

**The proper procedure to report a Payroll problem is that the EMPLOYEE must call the Payroll Help Desk. **  

Employee Online Access: You can view and print your paystubs, W2’s and 
make address changes through Employee Online. The link can be found under 
the Departments/Payroll page on the SUSD website (www.stocktonusd.net). 
To log in for the first time, use your employee ID as your username and your 
social security number (no hyphens or dashes) as your password. The system 
will prompt you to create a new password. Save your new password for fu-
ture logins. If you are locked out of your account, you must call the help 
desk at (209) 933-7001 Ext.# 1  to reset your password. 

 
Questions regarding class size overage payments and/
or adjustments should be directed to your Principal. 


